
MEMORANDUM

TO: REVEREND RICHARD G. LENNON

FROM: JENA PASCALE - CLERGY PERSONNEL OFF|CE

DATE: FEBRUARY 26, 1993

SUBJECT: REVEREND JOHN J. GEOGHAN (I.D. W006216) CHANGE OF ADDRESS

Dear Ft. Lennon:

Effective immediately, so that he will continue to receive future Archdiocesan

mailings, the mailing address for Reverend John J. Oeoghan (Special Ministry -
Status "50") is as follows: /

OFFICE FOR SENIOR PRIESTS
#

REGINA CLERI
60 WM. CARD. O'CONNELL WAY
BOSTON, M_ 02114

always, thanks for your attention to this request.

/

GEOGHAN-I] 01937


